
From: Hannah Hess <hhess@eenews.net>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/24/2016 2:40:05 PM
Subject: RE: Plutonium shipments - letter

Thank you! If you have a press list for MOX and Savannah River Site news, I would appreciate being added to it.
 

From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 2:38 PM
 
To: Hannah Hess <hhess@eenews.net>
 
Cc: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Plutonium shipments - letter
 
You can find the letter attached.
 
From: Hannah Hess [mailto:hhess@eenews.net] 
 
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 2:25 PM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: Plutonium shipments - letter
 
Hi Chaney,
I write about DOE for Greenwire, and am reaching out about Gov. Haley’s letter to Energy Secretary Ernest Moniz.  I 
saw the letter referenced in Post &Courier report and am hoping to obtain a copy of the letter.
 
Appreciate your help,
Hannah  
 
Hannah Hess
Reporter, Greenwire
hhess@eenews.net
202-446-0461 (p)
309-255-4901 (c)
@ha_nah_nah
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